
Christmas Parties 
  

Most parties will be held on 
Thursday 22nd December 
(apart from Year 6 which 
will be on Friday  23rd).  
Children can wear their 
own clothes on party day. 
Classes will have sheets 
for you to sign up to bring 
food. 
 
Parents are welcome in to 
school from 2:30pm. 
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Holidays 
We break up for the 

Christmas holidays on 
23/12/2016 at 3:15pm.  

We return to school on 
09/01/2017. 

Can I take this 
opportunity to wish 

everyone a very restful 
and peaceful holiday. 

 

Christmas Performance/ Christmas Assemblies 
 
 
15/12     9:30 and 2:30      Nursery 
 
20/12     9:30                      Reception Nativity 
20/12     2:00                      Years 1 and 2 
 
21/12     9:30                      Years 3 and 4 
21/12     2:00                      Years 5 and 6 

Christmas Jumper Day 
 

 
We are inviting children to wear Christmas jumpers (or red 
and green clothes—or any of their own clothes!) on Friday 
16th December. There is no obligation to buy a new 
jumper—we just thought it might be an opportunity to get 
everyone in the Christmas spirit. 
We recognise this is an expensive time of year, but if you 
would like to make a donation to Save the Children, we 
will be collecting at the office. 

 

Attendance 

 
I am pleased to say that our attendance is steadily rising this year. It is currently at 94.5% 
(although this drops slightly to 94.1% when our younger Reception cohort are included). Last year 
the figures were 94% (93.6% when including Reception)  

 
Let’s work together to achieve 95% attendance this year! 

 
It is really important that every child attends school on time, everyday so they can really feel part 

of all that Chapel Street has to offer them. Please think twice before taking your child out of school 
during term time and consider how much they will miss by not being here. 

Thank you for your support! 
 

Christmas Fair 
 

Thank you to everyone who 
supported the Christmas Fair this 
year. We raised an amazing 
£1,750. 
 
This will go in to School Fund to 
enrich the children’s curriculum. 

 
 


